
From: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/19/2014 1:37:46 PM 
Subject: Carolighting

Attachments: Governor's Carolighting Program-DRAFT.pdf 
ATT00001.htm

Katherine,

The attached draft will need to be sent to the printers today so that it will be ready for the Carolighting.

We still need the MC and the pastors for the invocation, Christmas Prayer, and benediction. Would you like me to 
reach out to Rep. Anderson, Jeff Kersey, and Chaplain Randy Hurtt?

The press shop has received a number of calls today regarding the MC for the event. Has one been approved? 

Please let me know if I can do anything to make this happen today!

Thank you,
Haley

From: Mottel, Haley
Sent: Tuesday, November 18, 2014 10:25 AM
To: katherineveldran@gov.sc.gov
Subject: FW: updated draft

Katherine,

Hope today is going great!! Please see the attached “final draft” of the Carolighting program. They are hoping to send 
to the program to the printers by tomorrow. Please let me know if you have any questions! Also, can I do anything to 
make contact with a potential MC or ministers for the Carolighting?

Thank you,
Haley
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